
Thank you for considering a gift to The Nature Conservancy’s Our Water campaign!

Ways to give*

If you’d like to send a check, please make it payable to The Nature Conservancy, include Our 
Water in a note or on the memo line, and mail it to:

The Nature Conservancy
1101 W River Pkwy, Suite 200

Minneapolis, MN 55415-1291

To make a gift via credit card, please fill out this simple form and email it to minnesota@tnc.org. 
A team member will follow up with you and ensure your gift is applied directly to the Our Water 
campaign. (The information collected on this form will not be used for any other call or email lists.)

First Name:

Last Name:

Phone:

Email:

City:

State:

*The Nature Conservancy is able to accept gifts from a variety of sources, including stock, real
estate and gifts from donor-advised funds. Please complete this form to discuss options with a
member of our team.

You Can Help Protect Our Rivers, Lakes and Streams!
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Make a Charitable 
Donation for Clean 
Water, Wildlife and 
Future Generations

If you have questions or would like to talk to us, please send an email to 
minnesota@tnc.org or call Beth Hayden at 612-331-0702.
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